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This notice is to inform customers that the National Finance Center (NFC) has 

discovered an error while processing payroll for Pay Period 26 that may impact NFC 

customers’ employees’ federal payroll tax withholding. This error has resulted in 

erroneous federal tax withholding amounts. NFC is taking the necessary corrective 

action to resolve this issue. No action is required by our customers at this time. 

Federal employees with questions concerning this notification should contact their 

Servicing Personnel Office. Authorized Agency representatives with questions 

concerning this notification should contact the NCC at 1-855-NFC-4GOV (1-855-632-

4468) or via ServiceNow at https://nfcerp.service-now.com/ess. 


